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STATE OF WISCONSIN 

Town of Roxbury 

Dane County 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE TOWN BOARD OF ROXBURY 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Roxbury, Dane County, Wisconsin, hereby provides its written notice that the Roxbury 

Town Board will be meeting with Brian Kehrli from MSA to inspect culvert on Dunlap Hollow Rd on, Thursday January 

25th,  2024 at 10:00 a.m.   

 

 

 

 Meeting notice posted this 23rd day of January, 2024 on the Town’s website at https://town.roxbury.wi.us/ 
and at: 

 

Roxbury Town Hall            

 

        Lisa Meinholz 

Town Clerk 

 

https://town.roxbury.wi.us/

